
Field Turf Advisory Committee

Meeting Minutes from 9-26-16

Attendees:

Gino Cresta, (GC), Chair

Matt Leahy, (ML), Vice 

Chris Huntress (CH), Huntress Associates

Scott Faulkner (SF), Secretary

Danielle Strauss (DS) Recreation Director

Robert Pasersky (RP), Member

Peter Spellios (PS), Selectman

Jim Curtis, JC), LSP Consultant

Josh Field, (JF), All Blue Member

7 PM meeting called to order by Chairman Gino Cresta

A motion was made to accept the meeting minutes from the 8-22-16 meeting.  Unanimous approval.

JC gave a brief presentation on the roll the LSP plays in the process and what the procedure typically entails.

CH presented the group with an initial field design for review.  After review of the design by the group   

CH was directed to move forward with the next step which is to further develop the design.

CH also presented the group with a potential master plan for improvements

 to the immediate area surrounding the field itself.  While these improvements

are not specifically part of the field project, the group feels that it is prudent to look at the entire area 

and identify items that could enhance the final product.

Much discussion ensued with respect to which items would benefit the town the most.  More discussion 

to follow.

CH presented the group with a very preliminary budget which the group reviewed and commented on. 

Further budget review will wait until the design has been developed further.

Meeting adjourned at 9pm

Next meeting 10-3-16
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